SEK INTERLOCAL#637

December 18, 2019

The PDC committee met with members present: Tracie Newberry, Amanda Blythe, Jennifer Vaughn, Mary Ann Henry, Kelli Hendrickson, Charlene Strong, Sheena Parks.

The minutes were read and approved.

The new 5 year Professional Development plan provided by Greenbush was passed out to each member2019-2024.

The back to school professional inservice location will be held at PHS.

The balance was \$6,602.02.

Requests for attendance and requests for approval of points were then reviewed by the committee and approved or denied.

The meeting was adjourned with the next meeting scheduled January 15th, 2020, 2:30 p.m. at the Interlocal.

Respectfully submitted

Deborah Skahan

620.235.3180